
Dear Parents, 
 
“In the midst of summer, we find sunshine, rest, and new beginnings.” 
 
Please be informed that the summer vacation for Classes III to VIII will commence from  Saturday, 24th 
May 2025 till Monday, 30th June 2025. The school will reopen on Tuesday, 1st July, 2025 
 
During this period, students are expected to: 
-- Spend quality time with  their parents and grand parents  
-- Complete their holiday homework, as discussed in the class 
--- Revise the syllabus for PT-1. 
 
Wishing everyone a joyful and refreshing holiday! 
 
Warm Regards, 
Class Teacher 


